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MINUTES 
Newtown Planning and Zoning Commission Subcommittee 

 
 
Land Use Office                                                          Special Meeting 
Municipal Building                     January 27, 2012 
3 Primrose Street, Newtown, Connecticut     
 
Present: Ms. Dean, Ms. Brymer. Alternate: Mr. Pozek   Also present:  George Benson, 
Land Use Director.   
 
The meeting was opened at 1:00 p.m.   
 
The purpose of the meeting was to plug in the 2010 census data to the existing tables in 
the Plan of Conservation and Development (POCD). 
 
Discussed was the use of various data bases to locate our data as well as the regional 
and state data as it pertains to our plan. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
 


